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28th November 2023 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
As part of our Religious Education topic, Year Three have been learning about the meaning of 
Christmas.  To support this topic further we have arranged a trip to St. Mary’s the Virgin 
Church in Cheshunt on Monday 4th December 2023.  We will aim to leave school at 9.15 a.m. 
and return for 10.30 a.m.  As the Church is local we will be walking to the venue. 
 
Children will have the opportunity to discuss why Christmas is so important to the Christian 
faith and to explore the Church with Reverend Eugene Hanshaw.  The trip will also provide 
links to our Victorian Christmas themed learning week and our Fifty things to do before 
leaving Bonneygrove Primary School. 
 
Please ensure you use the link below to confirm your child’s attendance.  Access is via the School 
website under the heading “Parent/Carer Information”, subheading “Parent/Carer authorisation 
trip/club/activity”.  
 
https://www.bonneygrove.herts.sch.uk/form/?pid=10&form=66  

 
Yours sincerely 
 
Mrs Arnett and Mrs Beschizza  
Year Three Teachers  
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